
                                   

                 

 
CALDWELL – After a two year absence, it is time for the Caldwell Youth Forum, hosted by The College of 

Idaho and scheduled for Wednesday, September 14th on The College of Idaho campus.   We are looking 

forward to having students from Caldwell High School, Ridgevue High School, and Elevate Academy join 

together to celebrate an exchange of ideas, ideals, and forward thinking to further advance established 

initiatives pertaining to campus culture.     

As a component of the Caldwell Youth Master Plan, the Caldwell Youth Forum seeks to provide 

resources for our students to help them create a learning environment in which they have elements of 

ownership and responsibility.   Together, as a community of learning, we can reach the outcomes our 

students deserve.    

Congratulations to the 60 students who have been selected to attend this year’s Forum.   They are the 

recognized leaders in their schools and will have the responsibility to share what they have learned from 

the Forum with their peers. 

 

Contact: 

Sonda Boyum 
Community Relations Specialist 
(208) 455-4637 
sboyum@cityofcaldwell.org 


